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Greenville 
Elementary  

7025 Cross Street 
Greenville, IN 

47124 

Sarah Pierce, Principal  

Cindy Stroud, 
Administrative Intern 

Phone: 
812-542-5504 

Fax: 812-542-4786 

Attendance Line: 
812-542-5301 

Virtual E-Learning 
Nov. 20-Dec. 18  

Winter Parties 
December 18 

Winter Break 
December 21-
January 4

ISSUE 16 DECEMBER 17, 2020

Greenville Gazette 
Home of the Tigers!

A Note from Ms. Pierce  

Families, 
Wow! What a first semester we've had this 
school year. I cannot thank you enough for 
all your support, kindness, and grace as 
we've navigated these uncharted waters 
together. Our teachers and staff have been 
working tirelessly to provide high levels of 
learning for all your children. Now, it's time 
for all of us to rest and recharge. Spend 
time celebrating the holidays with those you 
love. Stay safe - wear a mask, stay 6 feet 
apart, and wash your hands.  

Our building and office will be closed 
December 19 - January 3, 2021. The office 
will reopen on Monday, January 4th for a 
teacher work day. Students return to class 
January 5th. 

Happy Holidays! 
Love, 
Ms. Pierce
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Technology 
Support 

Families should email 
ingreen@nafcs.org 
if you do not have 
connectivity and 
have not already 

sent an email.   

Student/Parent 
virtual learner 
technology support 
form https://
docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSek3wG8R
726gYtzo96nVsx4Q
2EqCzbmFHQHEm
nzsPpoWUjZLw/
viewform   

Student/Parent 
technology 
support call 
812-542-4700, 
Option 1 

Information for 
Parents about 
Google Meets & 
Google 
Classrooms 
https://
sites.google.co
m/nafcs.org/nti/
parents 

Textbook Rental Fees  
were due October 9, 2020 

You may call the school and make a payment 
via credit card. 

If you would like to apply for textbook assistance 
(same as Free/Reduced Food Service Application) 

please go online to 
www.nafcs.org 
School Meals 

Free & Reduced Meal Applications 
Fill out and submit form electronically.  

Over winter break, if anyone in your household gets 
a COVID test or tests positive for COVID, please 
contact our school nurse, Sherry Stanfield, at either 
812.542.2264 or via email: sstanfield@nafcs.org. You 
can also email Ms. Pierce at spierce@nafcs.org

Thank you to 
the PTO for 

preparing the 
Winter Party 

in a Bag! 

In-person technology support at 2 locations: 

Education Support Center (2801 Grant Line Rd, main entrance) and  
Floyd Central High School (Performing arts entrance) 

Date: Monday, Janurary 4, 2021 
Hours: 8 AM - 4 PM (by appointment) 

To make an appointment, please call 812-542-4700 option 1. If you are routed 
to leave a message, our technicians will call you back (on the 4th) to 

troubleshoot the issue and then set an in-person appointment if needed. 
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